
Diocesan Survey and Listening Sessions  
for the Bishop Search 

 
The Diocesan Survey is under way!  The Bishop Search Com-
mittee is conducting a diocesan-wide survey, to gather infor-
mation about who we are, our hopes and concerns, and who 
we want to call as our next bishop.  We are asking all members 
of our Diocese to spend 7 minutes to fill it out.  The information 
gathered will help our committee to create a profile. 
 
The survey, in English and Spanish, is now available at the di-
ocesan website: http://realepiscopal.org/ and can be completed 
online, or a copy can be downloaded and printed, or you can 
obtain a paper copy from your parish office. 
 
The Bishop Search Committee is also hosting Listening Ses-
sions in locations around the diocese.  We encourage you to 
attend a session in any location that is convenient. 
 
The Upcoming Listening Session Schedule 
 
English sessions: 
 September 8, from 10 to 12, at St. Stevens, San Luis Obispo 
 September 8, from 10 to 12, at St. John's Chapel, Monterey 
 September 15, from 10 to 12, at St. Paul's, Salinas 
 September 15, from 2 to 4, at St. Mark's, Santa Clara 
 
Spanish sessions: 
 September 9, at 2 pm, at Guadalupe/Trinity, San Jose 
 September 15, at 5:30 pm, (location pending) 
 
We want to hear from as many people as possible.  Your input 
matters.  
 
Please join us in developing the diocesan profile. 
 
  -- The Bishop Search Committee 
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